
   

 
 

 
 

Board of Management Nomination 
 
 
 
In accordance with the Constitution we are required to let you know of any 
retirements at each AGM.   There are no Board members retiring at the 24th 
Annual General Meeting. 
         
 
However vacancies for membership of the Board of Management exist and all 
members of Scottish Chefs (formerly the Federation of Chefs Scotland) are 
eligible to stand for election should they so wish on submission of a completed 
nomination.  Where the number of nominations from within the  membership 
exceeds the available vacancies a vote will be held of those present at the 
AGM. All nominations must be supported by 2 other current Scottish Chefs  
members. 
 
 
Name _________________________ 
 
Proposed _________________________ 
 
Seconded _________________________ 
 
All nominations to be returned no later than Friday 23 March 2018. 
 
Nominations may be accepted by E-mail to Neil Thomson 
neil.thomson131@virginmedia.com 
 


